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 Title:  Need  to  ensure  that  Government  employees  working  in  Excise  and  Customs  Department  are  not  compulsorily  made  to  work  on
 ‘Good  Friday’  which  is  a  holiday  internationally..  Laid.

 SHRIP.C.  THOMAS  (MUVATTUPUZHA):  ।  is  wrong  to  compel  Christians  to  work  on  Good  Friday,  which  is  a  holiday  internationally.  It
 is  the  day  of  crucification  of  Jesus  Christ.  The  Department  of  Excise  and  Customs  has  asked  its  personnel  to  work  on  Friday  the  25th
 March  (Good  Friday)  for  fulfilling  some  targets.

 ।  request,  the  Government  to  urgently  direct  that  such  compulsion  to  work  on  Good  Friday  may  be  avoided.


